
WICK TABERNACLE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 
TABERNACLE TIMES October/November 2019. 

All Services at 10.30 am unless otherwise specified 
Sunday, 13th October MORNING WORSHIP:  Worship Group (Pam Brain was unable to lead the service) 

Flowers: Anne 
Porch Duty: Jenny 

Sunday 20th  October FAMILY SPOT SERVICE: Reverend Steve Britton 
Flowers: Margaret S. 

Porch Duty: Margaret J. 
 

Sunday 27th October:  MORNING WORSHIP: Barrie Fleet 
Flowers: Gill 

Porch Duty: Anne 
 

Sunday 3rd November:   MORNING WORSHIP led by Linda 
Flowers; Pete Monks 

Porch Duty: Margaret S. 
 

10th November: Remembrance Sunday: Mrs Margaret White  
Flower: Megan 

Porch Duty: Elder 
 

17th November:  Family Spot: Christingle  
Flowers: Jadine Watts 

Porch Duty: Gill 
 

Cleaning:   
19th  October:     John    26th October:    Linda  

 2nd  November: Fred and Tina  9th November:  Margaret J. 
16th November:  Kay    23rd November: Anne and Gill  
 

UNITED CHURCHES GUILD:  meet on 6th November: Speaker: Carolyn Williams – making Christmas 
trees. 
 
KEEP FIT AND ADULT TAP: each Thursday 
 
CHILDREN’S DANCING:   each Saturday 
 
We pray for our Church Friends:  
 Auntie Dolly 
 Fred and Tina (Tina still waiting for that operation) 
 Eve and Harry 
 Anne  
 Mel and Megan 
 James and Sarah 
 June 
 Pat Parker, Helen and Sarah in the loss of Jim. 
 And the wider community:  Bob Wathen and family (mourning the loss of our great friend 

Caroline) :  Jo (Abi and Jess’s Mum who is battling with cancer). 



 
Our next events will be: 
Sunday, 17th November: Christingle 
 
 
 

Our Christmas Sale on: 
Saturday, 30th November starting at 2.30 will be opened by Father Christmas.   

 
 
 
 
14/15th December: Christmas Musical by the Tabernacle Dancers entitled The Landlord’s Cat at  
6.30 pm. This musical is the story of the Nativity in the eyes of the Landlord’s Cat - very much a 
theme for Margaret who, as we know, loves cats. 
 
Our Harvest Thanksgiving Service and lunch went well. . We raised £160 which has been shared between 
Action for Children and the Ukraine. Thank you to Kay and Elizabeth for their great help with 
transforming the sanctuary and to our team of ladies, who prepared, served the food and cleared away 
at the end of the afternoon.  Thank you also to Tony and Win for bringing along friends to share our 
Harvest Thanksgiving. 
However, we were sorry that Sarah is still unwell and not able to share the Harvest with us.  We 
continue our prayers for both her and James. 
 
 

            

 


